NextSeq Volume Discount for UGA Users 
1- GGF is pleased to announce a 5% volume discount applicable on NextSeq runs for UGA Users only.
[bookmark: _GoBack]2- The 5% volume discount is available for any NextSeq run invoiced between July1st, 2017 and June 8th, 2018 at 5 pm. 
3-To be eligible for the 5% volume discount, all orders must be from the same PI (same lab_group). 
4-Invoices will not be split between customers. 
5-It is the responsibility of the UGA user to initiate the discount by e-mailing Dr. Myriam Bélanger (belanger@uga.edu) at the time of submission of run #11 with a list of all 10 qualifying runs (please provide invoice numbers for verification purposes). 
6-After reaching 10 runs, the customer needs to indicate at the time of submission of every run, in the “Order Comment” box, that the present run qualifies for the 5% volume discount. 
7-NextSeq runs do not need to be of the same type to count toward the 5% volume discount. Therefore, any Mid output or High output kit can be counted toward the volume discount.
8-The 5% volume discount program may be discontinued without any further notice at the sole discretion of the Georgia Genomics Facility.




